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The National Elections Commission (NEC), on Wednesday, 8 June 2022 and Tuesday, 7 June 2022
hosted two separate one-day meetings for members of a joint United Nations and Liberia
National Bar Association (LNBA) on the compound of the commission in Sinkor.

The 9-member UN joint delegation was headed by the Chair of the Peacebuilding Commission
(PBC), Liberia Configuration, Ambassador Anna Karin Enestron, also permanent Representative
of Sweden to the UN. Others were, the UN Assistant Secretary General for Peacebuilding Support,
Elizabeth Spehar, and the UN Resident Representative to Liberia, Neal Scott. The mission’s
primary objective was to discuss peacebuilding priorities with the Government and key
shareholders, including the NEC.

Members of the Board, led by Action Chairperson, Clir. Reeves and the UN 9-member delegation after the meeting.

On Tuesday, 7 June 2022, the Liberian Electoral Commission hosted a one-day meeting with a 3-
member leadership delegation from the Liberia National Bar Association (LNBA), headed by its
President, ClIr. Sylvester D. Rennie. Other members were, ClIr. Jamal C. Dehtho Jr., Vice President,



and ClIr. Bornor Varnah, Secretary. ClIr. Rennie said, the LNBA was concerned about how the two
institutions can collaborate, through capacity building of NEC staff, relative to electoral disputes,
moving toward the 2023 general elections in Liberia.

BOC members, led by Acting Chairperson, Clir. Reeves and LNBA President Cllr. Rennie at the one-day meeting.

The two delegations were met on arrival and introduced by the Acting Chairperson of NEC, Cllr.
P. Teplah Reeves. All members of the Board of Commissioners (BOC), accept its Chairperson
attended the two meetings. The NEC Chairperson is currently on a NEC mission in Cotonou,
Benin.



